Merry Christmas
and happy New
Year!

DENNIS MCKELVIE, DIRECTOR,
UNIT1

I would like to wish every-
one a merry Christmas and
happy New Year! I have been
busying myself with Christmas
business and do not have much
to report but wanted to say that
we will have a good finish to
2012. I am looking forward
to a new year working for the
good of all tribal members.

As always, if you have any
questions or concerns, please
feel free to contact me.

Thank You,

Dennis McKelvie

DMcKelvie@saulttribe.net

(H) (906) 632-7267

(C) (906) 203-6698





